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Silver Lining Stories 
 

 
 

In the early 1980’s my sister and her family moved to Lawrence Park. It was then that I met her 

neighbor Sandy and her family. This friendship created many happy memories over the decades. 

Tragically Sandy suddenly passed away shortly after becoming a first-time grandmother to her 

daughter Jenny’s baby girl Kensley.  

Because of Covid-19, Jenny and her husband Mike (both professionals) needed a babysitter for 

Kensley and her brother Mikey. And so, began the summer of babysitting by Aunt Cindy.  

Caring for a 3 and a 5-year-old could be exhausting at times but was such a privilege to be able give 

them the same kind of care that I know their grandma Sandy would have given. It was a treasured 

time for our two families - again forming memories to cherish. 

  “Aunt” Cindy Skarzenski 


